
 
Friday, March 24, 2022 

Dear FSE Families, 

As we head into Spring break, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank our school 
community for partnering with us to support our students. It is truly an honour and a 
privilege to work alongside our families and watch our students grow and learn during 
their very busy school days. It is hard to believe there are only three more months of 
school left and I am certain they will fly by as they always do.  

School Council/Parent Society 

Our next School Council/Parent Society meeting will be held virtually and in person on 
Wednesday, April 6 at 5:30 p.m. 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431051426?pwd=TW40SjBvTTcyZlc2bGhpbmRITHdBdz09  

Meeting ID: 854 3105 1426 

Passcode: Rr8LS7 

Want to order Hot Lunch? Click here! 

Hot Lunch  

• Friday, April 8 ~ Freson Bros. (cut off to order is March 29) 
• Friday, May 27 ~ Edo (cut off to order is May 17) 
• Friday, June 3 ~ Boston Pizza (cut off to order is May 24) 

Have your say! The 2022 EIPS Parent Survey Opens March 14-27 

The annual EIPS Parent Survey is now open! Elk Island Public Schools (EIPS) wants to 
hear from you. Make sure to complete the 2022 EIPS Parent Survey—open from March 
14-27. 

Annually, EIPS conducts a parent survey to gauge its progress toward meeting the goals 
and priorities outlined in its Four-Year Education Plan. Families are asked a series of 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431051426?pwd=TW40SjBvTTcyZlc2bGhpbmRITHdBdz09
https://munchalunch.com/schools/FortSaskElementary/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C7TPVJ6
https://www.eips.ca/trustees/four-year-education-plan


questions about their experiences with EIPS and the school their child attends, the overall 
performance of the Division, the quality of education being provided to students and areas 
for improvement. The survey feedback helps the Division develop new strategies to better 
serve students and the wider community.  

Caregiver Education Series 

The Caregiver Education Team is proud to offer free mental health programming for 
parents and caregivers of children and youth through our partnership with the Mental 
Health Foundation. In response to the global pandemic, programming continues to be 
offered virtually at this time.  

CYF Caregiver Education APRIL 2022 Newsletter. 

Important Dates in March: 

March 25 ~ Day in lieu for student/parent/teacher conferences ~ No school for 
students or staff! 

March 26 to April 1 ~ Spring Break ~ No school for students or staff! 

Looking Ahead to April: 

April 6 ~ Early dismissal ~ School Council/Parent Society Meeting @ 5:30 p.m. 

April 8 ~ Hot Lunch ~ Wear blue to support Autism awareness month! 

April 11 ~ Kindergarten Information Night @ 4:30 p.m. (This event is for 
parents/caregivers only. Orientation involving students will occur in the Fall.) 

April 15 ~ Good Friday ~ No School for staff or students 

April 18 ~ Easter Monday ~ No School for staff or students 

April 29 ~ Colour Day! Dress in your favorite colour 

Wishing everyone a relaxing, restful Spring break! We are looking forward to seeing 
students and staff back on Monday, April 4! 

Sincerely, 

Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.  

Principal 

Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School 

 

https://mentalhealthfoundation.ca/
https://mentalhealthfoundation.ca/
https://www.cyfcaregivereducation.ca/virtual-education


 


